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Special Primary Election 
Special Primary Election Day for U.S. House of Representatives, District 20 is 15 days away, 
and your Palm Beach County Elections Team is working around the clock to ensure a smooth, 
fair, and transparent election. This past week, our office completed the public pre-election 
testing of our voting equipment to ensure our voting systems and equipment are working 
correctly. We have also began mailing sample ballots to registered voters who are eligible to 
vote in the upcoming Special Primary Election and have not requested a Vote-by-Mail ballot 
or choose to receive their sample ballot by email.   

ExpressVote 
In person Early Voting will begin on Saturday, October 23rd, 2021, and your Palm Beach County 
Elections Office is prepared with improved voter experience and election security. We are 
proud to utilize the most cutting-edge technology, equipment, and best practices available that 
increase voter confidence and accessibility for all voters. That’s why ExpressVote equipment 
will now be used by every eligible voter during Early Voting at all five Early Voting sites in the 
upcoming Special Election. For more information regarding Early Voting in the Special Election, 
please visit VotePalmBeach.gov, call (561) 656-6200, or follow us on social media 
@VotePalmBeach. 

 
 
 

PALM BEACH COUNTY REGISTERED VOTERS 
402,233 DEMOCRATS 
279,248 REPUBLICANS 

293,670 OTHER 
975,151 TOTAL 
*as of 10/18/2021 
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